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July 13, 1953

Honorable Usher L. Burdick, M. C.
House of Representatives
Washington, D. C.

Dear Usher:

I am enclozing a photostatic copy of a
petition received from a number of folks at Elbowoods,
who are waiting to be paid for homes that are located
in the Taking Area of the Garrison Dam.

With kindest regards and best wishes, Iam

sincerely,

WL dig
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